
 

 

25th May 2023 

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers,  

 

CAMP ATWOOD 

 

We are pleased to confirm that Camp Atwood will be going ahead for all Year 4 children 
this year. It will take place on Thursday 6th July and Friday 7th July. Please read on for 
more detailed information on timings.  

 

Camp Atwood is an opportunity for your child to camp at school for one night and take 
part in lots of activities involving crafts, sports, a campfire and a BBQ. This is an all-day 
and overnight event and all activities will link with our geography and history topic, 

‘Adventurers and Explorers’ and will therefore be pirate themed!  

 

On Thursday 6th July, the children can come to school wearing either a pirate 
costume or their own clothes- no face make-up or swords please. Whichever they 
choose, they need to be able to run around in the clothes and be comfortable- trainers 
are particularly advisable. If your child would like to, they can change out of their 

pirate costumes and into their regular clothes in the late afternoon.  

 

As part of the activities on offer, we would like you to start collecting recyclables and 
plastics, including shoe boxes. Other useful items would be: plastic bottles (smaller, 
approximately 500ml size), egg cartons, in-tact boxes (about the size of a shoe box), bottle 
lids, yogurt pots and plastic boxes (ice-cream cartons/ takeaway boxes). Please bring these 

into school at your leisure - we will store them in a safe place. 

 

We are really looking forward to making this event memorable for the children. We would 
like to invite you to attend an information session after school on Thursday 15th June at 
3:30pm. This will be held in the Year 4 classrooms. If you are unable to attend, all 
information shared at the meeting will be posted on Google Classrooms as well as being 

emailed out.  

 

Thank you, 

The Year 4 Team 


